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Presentation overview

• NW Kidney Center is seeking to renew a permit for 
an existing pedestrian tunnel under Broadway, 
north of Cherry St

• The pedestrian tunnel provides a connection for 
staff, visitors, and patients between 700 Broadway 
and Swedish Medical Center

• SDOT recommends approval of the term permit 
renewal
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Term permit process – permit renewals
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Ordinance

Passage of the ordinance renews the permit and details the terms and 
conditions of the permit, including annual fee, maintenance obligations, 
indemnification, insurance, and bond requirements.
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Project neighborhood –
Capitol Hill

700 Broadway
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Proposal:  NW Kidney Center pedestrian 
tunnel
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Requested action
• SDOT is seeking Council approval to renew the permit for the existing pedestrian 

tunnel under Broadway, north of Cherry St

• If the ordinance is approved, this permit will be renewed through 2036 and may 
be extended for an additional 15 years
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Questions?

amy.gray@seattle.gov | (206) 386-4638

www.seattle.gov/transportation


